
A meeting of the Play Area Committee was held in the 
Bartholomew Room on Tuesday 19 May 2009 at 6.30 pm

Present  -  Mrs  L Pialek  -  chair,  Ms L Dickinson,  Mrs  M Sheppard,  Mrs  A Beavis,  Mr H 
Watkins - Mr G Beach & Mrs S Lee (Clerk)

Apologies for Absence - Mrs S Prior, Mrs S Osborne

Mrs Pialek & Mrs Lee had attended a playbuilder information day on Saturday 16 May and 
as a result Mr Howie Watkins was invited to the meeting to establish the contract for 
playbuilder - the rest of the business of the evening will be carried forward to the next 
meeting.

Playbuilder Grant 

Mr Howie Watkins - OCC Playbuilder manager attended the meeting and worked on the 
timeline for the project and the best way forward.

He suggested – 
• carrying out consultation over the summer with the children – possibility of putting 

on a play day – he would be happy to attend – grants are available.  Clerk to circulate 
details.

• contacting TVP – Roger Hampshire re play areas and police and meeting with 
neighbourhood police.

• Contacting ORCC re a grant for consultation work – Clerk to arrange.
The contract for Playbuilder will be available by the end of the week for signing. 

It was agreed that Ms Dickinson, Mrs Pialek & Mrs Lee and possibly Mrs Beavis would visit 
the primary school on 10 June – Clerk to contact school to arrange best time to visit.

Date of next meeting – 16 June 7pm, 21 July 6.30pm, 18 August 7pm, 8 Sept 7pm, 20 Oct 
6.30pm 

Recommendations to Full Council - none

www.eynsham-pc.gov.uk


